
Cromwell Police Department 

Certified Officer         

The Cromwell Police Department is currently accepting on-line applications from current 

Connecticut P.O.S.T.C. certified officers for the position of Police Officer. Applicants must be 

either active Connecticut P.O.S.T.C. certified police officers in good standing with their current 

department, have retired in good standing, or were separated from service in good standing still 

having a Connecticut P.O.S.T.C. police officer certification status or able to regain certification.  

The successful candidate must meet all the requirements for a lateral transfer as established by 

P.O.S.T.C. 

A list of minimum qualifications for a Cromwell Police Officer is included with this 

announcement. 

Starting salary for experienced officers is at the discretion of the Chief of Police. Pension is 

covered by the Municipal Employees Retirement Fund B retirement.    

Must pass a Background Investigation. Unrestricted access to the employer's records, except those 

with restrictions by law, must be granted by an applicant, at a mutually agreeable point in time, in 

order to proceed with the hiring process. The current salary range is $61,194.00-$82,950.40.  The 

current police contract will expire on June 30, 2023 and is currently being negotiated.   

Additional Examinations: Polygraph Examination, Psychological Examination, Pre-Employment 

Physical, and Drug Screening. 

Final candidate(s) will interview with the Chief of Police.   

A newly hired police officer, Connecticut POSTC certified, will qualify to receive a signing 

bonus of five thousand dollars ($5,000.00) when the officer has successfully completed the 

one (1) year probationary period, which is one (1) year from the date of hire with the Town 

of Cromwell.   

Please direct questions regarding this position to capt.sifodaskalakis@cromwellpd.com.    
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